
Blum Elementary  
Meet the Teacher!! 

Monday, August 10th 

We strongly feel that our students and parents need a chance to see 
their teachers and classrooms before school starts!  Parents will have 
a chance to drop off school supplies and pick up beginning of the year 
information from teachers.  We will be limiting the amount of people in 
each classroom, so try and move through as quickly as possible! 
Parents will enter through the main doors and exit through the back, or 
side doors, depending on the building.  ​Masks are required for ALL 
adults and students in 5th grade or older.  

If you need to register students, please come to the school 
during regular business hours-9:00-3:00-before Meet the 
Teacher.  We will NOT be registering students at this time!! 

PK students are being scheduled for Meet the Teacher so they’ll have 
more time to see their classroom and get to know Mrs. Mosher and 
Mrs. Hackler. 

4:00-4:25 Fourth 

4:30-4:55 Kindergarten Third 

5:00-5:25 First Second 

5:30-6:00 Fifth 




